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March 7, 2007 
 
 
Transmittal No. Amended 779 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S. W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
With this filing, Verizon is amending Transmittal Letter No. 779, filed February 22, 2007, to explain the reduction in the 
nonrecurring charge filed from that filed in Transmittal 713. 
 
Transmittal No. 779 was filed to correct a nonrecurring charge filed in Transmittal No. 713, effective June 14, 2006.  The rate 
filed in Transmittal No. 713 was inaccurate.  It was based on an estimate of fiber, materials, and labor to install facilities for a 
Verizon customer.  Following a site visit, Verizon determined that significantly fewer feet of new fiber would have to be installed 
to provide the facilities than Verizon had estimated when Verizon filed Transmittal No. 713.  This change also reduced the 
number of labor hours required to complete the project and eliminated a fee Verizon typically charged when hiring an outside 
contractor.   All of this reduced the cost for providing the requested facilities, and the non-recurring charge was reduced 
accordingly, as reflected in Transmittal No. 779. 
 
Verizon is filing this amended transmittal letter electronically today via the Federal Communications Commission's Electronic 
Tariff Filing System (ETFS). 
 
In accordance with the requirements of Section 61.21(a)(3) of the Commission's Rules, the FCC Registration Number (FRN) for 
Verizon is 0003-7085-00.  Verizon is filing this letter on behalf of issuing carriers with the following FRNs: 
 

Tariff FCC No. 21 
0002-1092-13 
0003-2717-98 
0002-1668-25 
0003-3166-92 
0003-2735-05 
0002-0732-03 
0002-0112-78 
0003-4694-42 
0003-6289-71 

0004-3502-37 
0001-5364-24 
0001-8248-04 
0001-5832-44 
0001-5832-28 
0001-9625-88 
0001-6802-63 
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All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this transmittal should be forwarded to Amy Kavelman, Director, Federal 
Regulatory Advocacy via facsimile on (202) 336-7922 or by hand-delivery to 1300 I Street, NW, Suite 400 West, Washington, DC 
20005. 
 

 
 
 


